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LAKES REGION PLANNING
COMMISSION 
LRPC is a unique association of local governments that provides comprehensive planning
services to meet the diverse needs of New Hampshire's Lakes Region. Our mission is to
provide effective planning in order to achieve and sustain a quality environment, dynamic
economy, and local cultural values by supporting community efforts through leadership,
education, technical assistance, information, advocacy, coordination, and responsive
representation.

NHDOT has just released the
completed 2023 Pedestrian and

Bicycle Plan. This document provides
recommendations and plans for

creating infrastructure that is safe,
accessible, and beneficial for non-

motorized travel in the state. It can be
accessed through this link: New

Hampshire Pedestrian and Bicycle Plan
- 2023

The  Vulnerable Road User Safety
Assessment is a tool produced by NHDOT
that analyzes the level of vehicle crashes

that involve pedestrians and bicyclists. This
report provides trending statistics for the

state, the contributing factors to these
types of crashes, and countermeasures and

recommendations. This report is in the
final stages, so keep an eye out for its

release!

NHDOT has allotted around $17.2 million
in funding to the National Electric Vehicle
Infrastructure (NEVI) program. NHDOT
updated the NEVI Plan and it was
approved in September of 2023 and has
9.9 Million in funding approved by Federal
Highways Administration (FHWA).
The first request for proposal (RFP) is
currently out and has a deadline of  
December 15th, 2023 at 2:00PM. These
initial projects will mostly focus on the NH
Route 16 and the Interstates.

NEVI Update

Charging and Fueling Infrastructure
(CFI) Grant

NHDES has applied for $10 million in
funding from the FHWA CFI to install
community EV charging stations in
NH. It will distributed as a statewide
competitive subgrant with 80/20
matching funds. The grant has not
been awarded and should be
announced soon.
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